
Brandon Malone, APRN, FNP-C, has been 
welcomed to the team at the SOMC 
Vanceburg Family Health Center.

Malone received his Associates in Nursing at 
Shawnee State University in Portsmouth, OH. He 
received a Bachelors in Nursing at Ohio University 
in Athens, OH and a Masters in Nursing from 
Chamberlain University in Downers Grove, IL. 
He is a board certified Nurse Practitioner.

Brandon Malone, APRN, FNP-C  is joining the 
SOMC Vanceburg Family Health Center located at 
246 Commonwealth Road, Vanceburg, KY 41179. 
He can be reached by calling 606-796-0010.
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